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Passaic Valley Water Commission will be 
making repairs to a 51-inch Water Main 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   
 

(Clifton, N.J. – February 24, 2023) Starting the week of February 27, 2023, Passaic Valley 

Water Commission will be making repairs to a 51-inch transmission main that provides water 

service to areas of Elmwood Park, Garfield, Harrison, Kearny, Lodi, Lyndhurst, North 

Arlington, and Wallington. 

These repairs are anticipated to be completed on or about Monday, March 6, 2023.  During 

this period, your water will be provided from a different water source. This may produce 

discolored water and/or lowered water pressure at any time while the work is being 

performed. Customers are encouraged to confirm their water is clear before washing clothes. 

Should customers experience low pressure or discoloration, please call PVWC’s Customer 

Service Department at 973-340-4300. 

Passaic Valley Water Commission assures customers that the water meets all water quality 

standards as set forth by the US E.P.A and the NJDEP. These improvements will help us to 

continue to give you dependable water service. 

 


